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Comments: As conservationists and recreationists who value wilderness and wildlife, we are concerned  about

the USFS promoting certain uses like outfitters over others. We do not approve of renewing  outfitters  leases

without providing information on which to comment.  There has been no  disclosure of impacts, which are many,

no inspection or complaint  information or even  location  of permits.  There needs to be more transparency in

this process before renewal of these 62 special use permits.  Thanks for listening. 


